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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 29, 2011, TO WELCOME HIS EXCELLENCY THE PRESIDENT
OF THE REPUBLIC OF PANAMA, RICARDO MARTINELLI BERROCAL
PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.

PANA-OEA-4-319

April 11, 2011


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to advise you that His Excellency the President of the Republic of Panama, Ricardo Martinelli Berrocal, plans to visit Washington, D.C.


In that connection, I have the pleasure of asking respectfully that a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States be convened for Friday, April 29, 2011, at 10:00 a.m., to receive our president.


President Martinelli will speak to the Permanent Council on the topic of citizen security, which we all know is of interest to him.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Guillermo A. Cochez

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
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Her Excellency 

Ambassador Gillian M.S. Bristol

Chair of the Permanent Council

  and Permanent Representative of Grenada 

  to the Organization of American States
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